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Thursday 26th March 2024 

 

 

Dear TSM Families,  

 

 

Wishing all our families a very joyful Easter break filled with time for one another and 

rest. We look forward to beginning the summer term together as a fresh start filled 

with new learning opportunities.  

 

 

 

Parent Email Communications 

 

Please can we kindly ask that classroom based incident emails are 

directed to and shared with the class teachers of the school, via the 

school office. As a crucial part of our communication chain, they are 

trusted professionals who are more than happy to support the pupils 

of their classes with any behaviour or personal needs. The teachers 

will escalate concerns to Nikki Lawrence as SENCO or Sophie 

Davies as Head teacher as appropriate.  

 

New Menu  

The menu’s for the new summer term are now live on our website, please click on this link and it will take 

you to the menus and the dates for each menu: 

 

https://twyford-pri.hants.sch.uk/parents/school-lunches/ 

 

Vegtastic Competition 

 

Our catering team have created a fun competition for the Easter holidays.  Create and draw your own 

Veggie Character to be in with a chance of winning a Vegetable Seed Growing kit.  Entries should be 

brought into school by no later than the Tuesday 30th April 2024.  Winners will be drawn on Friday 3rd May 

2024. 

 

The entry form is here:  https://twyford-pri.hants.sch.uk/news-events/newsletters/ 
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Easter Service 

“On Wednesday, we had our 2024 Easter Service at the Church! 

We started off with some terrific songs such as ‘Marching In The Light Of God’ and it ended with ‘Oh Happy 

Day’. The audience loved the Year 6s and Year Rs joint song ‘The Lord’s My Shepherd’. A special mention 

goes to the ukulele songs from Year 4.  Each class had a different play to compose like Ash class did 

‘Great Parade’ and Willow class did ‘Dreadful Day’.  Towards the end, we had a reflective prayer from the 

wonderful Reverend Damon. 

[Spiritual Ambassador Quote] “It was truly AMAZING to see everyone participate in the Easter Service!” 

By Maisie, George and Aron, Yew Class  

   

 

Happy Easter to all and Best Wishes, 

 

Sophie Davies 

Headteacher 
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Star of the Week 

 

 

Class Name Reason 

Ash Henry For showing our 6 strand focus of ‘Respect’ to adults and peers alike 
throughout the whole of the half term. 
 

Beech Quinn For showing courage to speak so confidently in the Easter service, well 
done. 
 

Sycamore Harry For showing courage to speak so confidently in the Easter service, well 
done. 
 

Willow Rio For playing his part so confidently and reverently in the Easter Service. 
 

Yew Sebbie For playing his part so confidently and reverently in the Easter Service. 
 

 

 

 

Roll of Honour 

 

 

Class Name Reason 

Ash Lucy For being courageous and speaking with such confidence during the 
Easter service. 
 

Ned S For being courageous and speaking with such confidence during the 
Easter service. 
 

Beech Winnie For being very courageous and confidently acting during our scene in 
the Easter service. Well done! 
 

lllia For his lovely singing and enthusiasm during our Easter service 
 

Sycamore Izzy For her incredible confidence and courage when presenting her part in 
the Easter service. 
 

Evie For her confident expression and delivery of all of her lines in the 
Easter service 
 

Willow Winnie For always making a concerted effort in her work and for always 
showing care to those around her. 
 

Reuben For showing courage in the Easter Service, performing well as a 
member of the Willow team. 
 

Yew Clara For showing courage and confidence performing her role as the angel 
during our Easter service 
 

Euan For achieving good progress in Spelling and demonstrating this in 
several SATS spelling practice exercises. 
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PTA Update 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Twyford Teddy Bear Trail 

During the Easter Holiday (28th March - 14th April) the PTA will be running a Teddy Bear trail around 
Twyford. The Teddy Bears will be dressed up as famous characters from children's story books. To buy a 
trail map and quiz (guessing the book names), please visit www.pta-events.co.uk/tsmpta 

Answers can be submitted at the school gates which also happens to be the location of the final book and 
there are prizes to be won for guessing the most characters correctly! Huge thanks to our trail entrants for 
all their efforts in dressing up their bear scenes! 

If you have already bought one or if you paid for a spring term ticket for all of the term’s events, your child 
will receive a map on Thursday and it will be sent home in their school bag. If you are away for the Easter 
holiday, but still wish to support our fundraising, please do purchase a map anyway. 

Please see attached poster for more information. 
 

Pre loved uniform sale 

Our very popular pre loved uniform sale will be held at 3.30pm on Friday 19th April on the top playground. 
Thank you for all the donations of clean, good condition uniform that have been made so far. Please bring 
cash - £3 for logo items and 50p for grey skirts/trousers/shorts and red pinafores. Alongside the uniform 
sale there will be our final cake sale of the term 50p per cake as usual. 

 

Rags2riches 

If you are having a spring clear out, please do remember that we have Rags2riches collection scheduled 
for Thursday 9th May so please bag up your clothes, shoes and accessories and save them for our 

collection! 
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Dates for your diary:  Summer Term  

15th April  Inset day 4 – school closed to pupils 

16th April First day of Summer term (no clubs this week) 

19th April  Pre Loved Uniform Sale at 3.30pm in the top playground 

w/c 22nd April After School Clubs start 

26th April Reports sent home 

6th May Bank Holiday – School Closed 

13th – 17th May KS2 SATS Week 

20th May  Willow Class Trip to Tudor House Museum (Letter sent to Parents – 21.03.24) 

22nd May  Year 6 Parents drop in afternoon (Details to follow) 

23rd May Year 5 Music & Drama day at Twyford School (Details to follow) 

27th– 31st May Half Term 

4th June Class Photo’s 

19th June  Willow Class Trip to Winchester Science Centre (Details to Follow) 

20th June Year 6 Leavers Service at Winchester Cathedral (Year 6 pupils only) 

28th June Sports Day (Morning) 

1st July Inset day 5 – school closed to pupils 

5th July  Sports Day (Reserve Day) 

9th July KS2 Performance at the Church, 1.30pm (Details to follow) 

10th July  KS1 Trip to Gosport and Fareham Inshore Rescue Service (Details to Follow) 

10th July KS2 Performance at the Church, 9.30am (Details to follow) 

12th July Transition Morning 

12th July Summer Fayre (Details to follow) 

12th July End of Year Reports sent home 

16th July TSM Music Concert, 2pm (Details to follow) 

17th July Open Book Look, 3.30pm (Details to follow) 

18th July Volunteer ‘Thank you’ Afternoon Tea, 2.45pm (Details to follow) 

19th July Year 6 Leavers Party, after school (Details to follow) 

22nd July Year 6 Leavers Service at School, 2pm (Details to follow)  

23rd July  Last Day of Term 
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